

Republic of the Philippines Department of Environment and Natural Resources

Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City. 1100
Tel. Nos. (632) 929-6626 to 29; VOIP Trunkline (632) 755-3300/755-3330
Website: http://www.denr.gov.ph

04 April 2022

MEMORANDUM

For : The Regional Executive Directors

DENR National Capital

DENR Region 1
DENR Region 6
DENR Region 8
DENR Region 9
DENR Region 11

Through: The Chief, Regional Strategic Communication and Initiatives Group

From : The Assistant Secretary

for Human Resources, Strategic Communication, and Sectoral Initiatives

Subject: PCOO REQUEST FOR SURVEY RESPONDENTS

This has reference to the request of the Presidential Communications Operations Office (PCOO) for support in the establishment of the Government Communication Academy.

Specifically, PCOO requests for government information officers as respondents of a survey intended for the development of the Academy's curriculum. A copy of PCOO's letter is attached for your ready reference.

We then request your office to extend unequivocal support by asking your RSCIG chief to directly coordinate with the PCOO regarding the survey.

For information and appropriate action, please.

HIRO V. MASUDA, BBA, CESO III

MEMO NO. 2022 - 223



Office of the Secretary <osec@denr.gov.ph>

PCOO: Request for Respondents for GCA (Government Communications Academy)

Matt Santos <matthewjuliansantos@gmail.com>

Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 4:11 PM

To: osec@denr.gov.ph

Cc: jioarevalovillanueva@gmail.com, Alleine Nicole Namuco <alleinenicole.namuco@pco.gov.ph>

Greetings!

The construction of the Philippines' first Government Communication Academy (GCA) is one of the priority projects of the PCOO. This initiative is aimed at improving the Philippine's media and communication stance by capacitating government communicators and media practitioners in the country.

As the PCOO begins the process of establishing the Government Communication Academy, we respectfully request for your support in the project by answering a survey. The survey requires the following respondents:

- · five (5) information officers from the main office, two of which are senior level and up who can identify training needs of government communicators.
- · two (2) information officers representing Luzon, Visayas, and Mindanao respectively.

We hope for your favorable feedback on our request. The response we will receive from the survey will serve as the basis for the development of the curriculum. The link of the survey shall be sent to you through Viber by Miss Alleine Nicole Namuco at 0915 559 5441.

We believe that your participation is critical to the successful implementation of the project. For confirmation of your participation or any other concerns, please contact our office at osecmediaspecialprojects@gmail.com. Thank you very much.

Respectfully,



Matthew Julian A. Santos

Administrative Assistant V

Office of the Assistant Secretary for Special Projects Presidential Communications Operations Office 19/F Times Plaza Building, UN Avenue, Ermita 1000 Manila

www.pcoo.gov.ph

DENR - GCA Survey Request.pdf 508K



REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES PRESIDENTIAL COMMUNICATIONS OPERATIONS OFFICE

Tanggapang Pampanguluhan sa Operasyong Pangkomunikasyon Malacañang, Manila

ROY A. CIMATU Secretary

Department of Environmental and Natural Resources

Dear SECRETARY CIMATU:

Greetings!

The construction of the Philippines' first Government Communication Academy (GCA) is one of the priority projects of the PCOO. This initiative is aimed at improving the Philippine's media and communication stance by capacitating government communicators and media practitioners in the country.

As the PCOO begins the process of establishing the Government Communication Academy, we respectfully request for your support in the project by answering a survey. The survey requires the following respondents:

- **five (5) information officers** from the main office, two of which are senior level and up who can identify training needs of government communicators.
- two (2) information officers representing Luzon, Visayas, and Mindanao respectively.

We hope for your favorable feedback on our request. The response we will receive from the survey will serve as the basis for the development of the curriculum. The link of the survey shall be sent to you through Viber by Miss Alleine Nicole Namuco at 0915 559 5441.

We believe that your participation is critical to the successful implementation of the project. For confirmation of your participation or any other concerns, please contact our office at osecmediaspecialprojects@gmail.com. Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,

JOSE RUPERTO MARTIN ANDANAR

Secretary

Presidential Communications Operations Office